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The Executive Committee met only on December 12, as the University was closed on the 19th. 
 
We discussed the scope of use of Academic Analytics—how it is used and for what purposes.  
Provost Boehm and Associate Provost Goldstein will be presenting on Academic Analytics and a 
possible expansion of its use at the XC’s January 23rd meeting. 
 
We continue to monitor and discuss the bookstore performance issues.  A Bookstore Advisory 
Committee has been established that includes the manager of the bookstore and the Senate 
Vice Chair, among others.  One issue that has arisen is that the information regarding courses 
offered is apparently getting corrupted somewhere between the units, the Registrar, and the 
bookstore. 
 
We also discussed UofL’s 2018 Financial Statement. 
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